
Referral Policy  
 

 
Effective December 2016 
 
 
Marion Wellness and Disease Management (MWDM) will allow/conduct one referral to another 
provider/specialist as a courtesy, an appointment will be needed for further changes to the initial 
referral.  If you choose to cancel the appointment with the other provider/specialist, it is your 
responsibility to reschedule with them.  If the provider will not accept you as a patient we will 
need a copy of in-network providers from your insurance company before proceeding. If another 
referral is needed due to a dislike on the patient's part, it will be up to the patient to find another 
provider/specialist and let us know your choice. 
 
 Please allow approximately 3-5 business days for the provider/specialist to process the referral 
and for the them to contact you about scheduling an appointment, after that time period you 
should contact us.  We will contact them and have their scheduler contact you for an 
appointment. 
 
There is no possible way for MWDM to know which providers every insurance plan will cover 
as an in-network provider, so MWDM will refer to the provider we feel is best for your health 
needs. We thank you in advance for your cooperation with this policy. 
 
 
 


